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TO THE MEMBERS OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION:

I am absolutely appalled by the proposal to open up residential neighborhoods to commercial interests.

The picture conjured up of 10 campsites with 6 people/site on the other side of my fence, 60 people on vacation,
partying, dogs, nightlights, televisions, radios, traffic, smoking grills.

An absolute nightmare.

This is NOT, honestly, an ‘opportunity’ for landowners to profitably participate in the tourism industry.  It really
sounds like county lusting after occupancy tax.

Why in the world would you want to:  INCREASE THE BURDEN ON OUR STRUGGLING FIRE
DEPARTMENT TO -
                                                                cope with increased medical calls, traffic accidents, ocean emergencies
                                                                      DO YOU PLAN TO FUND OUR FIRE DEPARTMENT?

why in the world would you want to:  INCREASE VEHICULAR TRAFFIC ON OUR ROADS ALREADY
DESPERATELY IN NEED OF REPAIR
                                                                 when there isn’t enough money to pave these roads

why in the world would you want to:  INCREASE POPULATION ON DEAD-END COUNTY ROADS
                                                                 when we are already desperately trying to figure out evacuation routes in
disasters

why in the world do you imagine:     EFFECTIVE MONITORING OF VIOLATIONS WHEN YOU HAVE ONE
ENFORCEMENT OFFICER FOR THE ENTIRE COUNTY

PLEASE:  protect our sanity, our privacy, our chosen rural way of life.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sydelle Lapidus
Albion Little River Fire Safe Council
Albion loooonnnnggg-time resident
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